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Dear Chedoke Community, 

 

Chedoke Students and Staff participated on Wednesday, October 11, 2017on a 

very wet but successful Cross Country Meet at Christies Conservation Area.  

Look at all the smiling faces!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Bod 

 

     We invite you to follow us on  

     Twitter @Chedoke_HWDSB 



 

 

 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO 

 GET  

INVOLVED AND  

 

PARTICIPATE 

  

AS WE KICK OFF OUR 

FUNDRAISER  

FOR NS4C!!!! 

 

SEE ATTACHED FLYER 
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Wonderful CHEDOKE support for the Terry Fox Run  

on Friday, October 6, 2017!! 

 

 


